
 

 

 

A warm welcome to Dear Students and Parents, 

Please note that the IES KG Ashlane will reopen for the New 

Academic Year 2025-26 from the 16th of June for MINI, JR.KG 

& SR. KG. The reopening day timings will be as follows. 

MINI & JR.KG :-10.00am to 11.00am 

              SR.KG :-  1.15pm to 2.15pm 

Parents are requested to submit a passport size photos of 

both the parents by writing their names at the backside of the 

photo, on the reopening Day. 

         Only one parent will be allowed to accompany the child 

to the class. MINI & JR.KG parents should carry their fee 

receipts along on the first Day. 

              Welcome Back to School 

 


